
Eyemouth ELC Hub Weekly Blog 

Week beginning 7/12/20 

 

This week we have been having a super time in Nursery learning about Christmas! 

The children have been sharing what they know. They have been telling us all about their 

beautiful Christmas decorations at home and what their elves have been up to! We have 

been opening our group advent calendars and starting to understand the Christmas story. 

Our Christmas decorations and bags are looking beautiful. 

               

Dates for your diary: 16/12/20 Christmas party and Christmas lunch – children can wear 

party clothes or a Christmas jumper if they would like to. Unfortunately no parents can be 

invited due to Covid 19 but we will share lots of photos afterwards. 

.  

 

Our beautiful nursery Christmas trees. 

 

 

 

 

 

Saying goodbye to Mrs Valentine – Mrs 

Valentine has a new job. It was her last 

day on Wednesday. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Out and About 

 We have been for a walk to see the diggers, the Nativity and the Christmas tree. 
 

 

   

 
 

 

We are busy learning about the 
Christmas story. 
 

 
Super Snowmen 

 

 

Playing outside 

 

 

Thank you so much to everyone who is following the infection prevention measures we 

have in place for Covid 19. Please can all parents/carers wear a mask at pick up and drop 

off, and use the hand sanitiser when entering and leaving the nursery playground. We are 

keeping everyone safe.  

 

 


